FFWPU UK: Calling All Ukulele Players Coming To The Annual Gathering

Michael Balcomb
May 15, 2024

Bring your instrument along and join other fellow players...

Our brother Nigel B., is reaching out to any other ukulele players in our community, of all skills levels, to
meet up together at our upcoming Annual Gathering Family festival. Players can meet for an hour to
share tips, encourage each other and maybe even prepare a song for entertainment.

This is a great opportunity to bond with fellow musicians!

If you can bring your ukulele or have any questions please contact Nigel here- nigeba@ gmail,com

Also if you haven't yet signed up for the Annual Gathering please register here.


















